
 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

                                                            

26th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are currently enjoying rehearsals for ‘Porridge.’ This year, as part of our Enterprise 

Project Scheme, we are planning to produce a ‘West End’ style programme to help raise 

funds for the St George Foundation, a locally initiated charity that runs a care centre for 

orphaned children in Freetown, Sierra Leone.  Please visit the website for more information. 

www.stgeorgefoundation.org.uk 

The programme will include the children’s own ideas, work and lots of rehearsal pictures 

with rehearsal diary entries as well as the usual content. The programme will be available for 

you to buy at the performances. 

In order to raise as much money as possible, we hope that some people may consider 

advertising their business/company in the programme. The cost will be a minimum fee of 

£10. Please send the school via email (adminoffice@swanmore-pri.hants.sch.uk) your 

business card/logo to use in the programme. If you would like to see a copy of last year’s 

programme, we are happy to send a copy home for you to view.  The deadline to receive 

donations and images is Wednesday 3rd July.   

As production rehearsals are well underway, we really appreciate your support in 

continuing to help the children learn their lines. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

T. Hughes  

Z. Morgan 

http://www.stgeorgefoundation.org.uk/
mailto:adminoffice@swanmore-pri.hants.sch.uk

